
Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School 

 

Fortnightly Newsletter 27th March 2025 
 

Headteacher’s comments 
 

Where has the Spring term gone? This term seems to have flown by and with only one week left 
before the Easter break, we still have so much to fit in! I am very excited about the Year One 
production - the rehearsals have sounded fantastic!  
 
I am incredibly proud of the iRock band who performed at their termly concert to the school and 
their parents on Wednesday morning and all the children who performed at the Ely Music Festival 
last week! They have all worked so hard over the course of the term and their hard work really paid 
off!  
 
I hope you all have a lovely, restful weekend.  
 
Laura Fielding 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staffing Vacancies 
We currently are advertising for a class teacher, two SEND teaching assistants (to work in the new 
unit and join us from June 2025 for training) and two SEND teachers for the unit expansion.  
Please spread the word if you know anyone who would be suitable and an asset to our already 
fabulous team! 
 

Parent Governor position 
We are still recruiting a new Parent Governor. If you are interested, please speak to the school office 
for more information.  

 
PE kits 
Please can I remind you that children should be bringing a PE kit to school to change into and not 
arriving to school in their PE kits. If they do not have a PE kit in school they will be provided with a 
spare. 

 
After school clubs 

Please keep your eyes peeled for the afterschool clubs for the 
summer term. We have an array of clubs including the new 
Cardio Tennis by Mr McCaughan as well as cooking and drama 
by ActivePlay. All clubs are first come first serve and children 
eligible for pupil premium are entitled to one free club a term.  

 
 
 
 



Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School 

 

Car Boot Sale 
We are pleased to be running a car boot sale on Saturday 26th April 0900-1030am. If you would like 
to have a stall please book in at the office. Entrance is free and stalls cost £10. Please see poster 
below. 

 
Dates for the diary:  

2nd April Year 1 production to parents 1400 

3rd April Year 1 production to parents 1400 

4th April Last day of term 

22nd April Summer term starts for children 

30th April Nursery Parent lunch 

May 2025 

5th May Bank holiday 

26th May – 30th May Half term 

June 2025 

2nd June INSET Day- School closed to children 

3rd June Children back in school 

6th June SEND coffee drop in 1430 

9th June Phonics screening week 

18th June Sports day 

11th June New to Reception parents evening 

25th June New to Reception transition morning 0900-1000 

July 2025 

2nd July New to Reception transition morning followed by lunch 1100-1230 

16th July New to Reception transition morning 0900-1000 

14th July Year 2 Dress rehearsal to school @ 1400 

11th July Spring Meadow summer fete – PROVISIONAL DATE 

15th July Year 2 production to parents @1400 

16th July Year 2 production to parents @1400 

21st July End of year reports to parents 

22nd July Year 2 leavers party 

21st July  Movie afternoon 

23rd July Leavers assembly 
Last day of term for children 

 
 


